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February 2021 

 

Dear Indiana High School Bowling Team / Singles Semi-State Finalist: 
 

Congratulations on qualifying to participate in the 2021 Indiana High School 

Bowling Semi-State Finals!  
 

This event will take place on Saturday, March 20th at Stardust Bowl II, 3925 E 

Lincoln Hwy, Merrillville 46410. The center phone number is (219) 942-0432. At 

this time, singles check-in is scheduled to begin at 8:00 am followed by opening 

ceremonies at approximately 8:30 am. The bowling competition should begin at 9:00 

am.  Team check-in is scheduled from 11:30 am – 12:30 pm with bowling 

competition scheduled to begin at 1:00 pm. (Local time Central) 

 

We will bowl at the scheduled time unless the travel in the host area is restricted. 

The host center will have the most accurate info. Remember, regardless of the 

conditions, it is your decision to travel or not. 
 

Spectator admission is limited to 2 parents/guardians per bowler. No 

exceptions.  2 spectator entrance vouchers are enclosed. Payment of $12 will be 

required with each entrance voucher.   

 

EVERYONE will be required to wear face coverings at ALL TIMES.  

Bleachers will not be available to aid in “social distancing”. For sanitizing   & 

disinfecting purposes, everyone will need to vacate building after singles and re-

enter. 
 

 Hotel accommodations in the area: 

1. Best Western, 8293 Louisiana St, Merrillville 46410 

      (219) 756-2378 – Rate $82.00 

2. Candlewood Suites, 8339 Ohio St, Merrillville 46410 

(219) 791-9100 – Rate $96.99 

3. Staybridge Suites, 8415 Louisiana St, Merrillville 46410 

 (219) 472-8400 – Rate $169.95 

To receive these rates, tell the reservation agent you are with “Indiana High School 

Bowling.”  Rates/rooms are subject to hotel availability, applicable taxes and are 

not guaranteed. You may do better to check online or call yourself.  
 

Visit our website at www.indianagobowl.com for the results of your regional and 

others around the state. 

     Again, congratulations on qualifying for the Indiana High School Bowling Semi-

State Finals and good luck! 

Sincerely, 

Steve Kunkel      Indiana High School Bowling Commissioner 

Indiana Bowling Centers Association 

(260) 403-0822 

 steve@indianagobowl.com   
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